
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 3/17/2014 7:20:22 AM 
To: Denise Tyrrell (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov); Liza Malashenko 

(elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Paul Clanon (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Fwd: A Message from Ed Halpin: DCPP Unit 1 Status 

Brian K. Cherry 
PG&E Company 
VP, Regulatory Relations 
77 Beale Street 
San Francisco, CA. 94105 
(415) 973-4977 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: DCPP Communications <DCPPCommunications@,pge.com> 
Date: March 16, 2014 at 8:21:40 PM PDT 
To: Officers - All <AllPGEOfficers@exchange.pge.com> 
Cc: "Halpin, Ed" <ElH8@,pge.com>. "Allen, Barry" <BSA8@pge.com>. 
Redacted 
Subject: A Message from Ed Halpin: DCPP Unit 1 Status 

PG&E Officers; 

The purpose of this communication is to make you aware that we are in the 
process of ramping Unit 1 off-line-after safely and successfully today reaching 
93 percent power-due to a reactor coolant pump seal that was not operating as it 
is designed. 

The seal, which was installed in 2012, was not worked on during 1R18. 
Installation of the new seal will take approximately 12 days to complete. This 
evolution also will include completion of a root cause analysis. While 
disappointed, our team is engaged, aligned and moving to action in a safe and 
methodical manner. 
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Please find below a high-level update on current plant status. 

Unit 1: 

•UUUUUU Unit 1 is ramping to Mode 5. 

Unit 2: 

•UL J Unit 2 is safely operating at 100 percent power with no major 
challenges. 

We will continue to update you throughout this evolution with important 
milestones. If you have any questions or concerns, you are welcome to reach 
out to me at your convenience. 

Thank you for your support. 

Ed 


